527 S.W. HALL STREET, PORTLAND, OREGON 97201

METROPOLITAN SERVICE DISTRICT

Mike Burton

8 June 1981

Alex Cross
Genstar Conservation
Systems, Inc.
Box 3961
Station D
Edmonton, Alberta T5L 4P8
Canada

Dear Alex:

I want to thank you for all you and your Company did in making the Open House at St. Johns Landfill a great success. I know that this type of activity is "above and beyond" but also know you realize its value.

I look forward to working with you in the future and once again thank you for providing the Open House.

Sincerely,

Mike Burton

Mike Burton Councilor District 12

cc: Bill Thompson

Vice-Pres., Dept. of Dev. - Genstar Merle Irvine, Dir. of Solid Waste - Metro Rick Gustafson, Executive Officer - " Denton Kent, Chief. Admin. Officer"

MB:tj

Bill Thompson
Vice President
Dept. of Development
Embar
3 Embarcadero, Suite 1250
San Francisco, Calif. 94111